
Join Us for a Special Fundraising Event! 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming fundraising event to support our family support 

services! Your participation will help us continue providing essential resources and support to 

families in need. 

Event Details: 

• Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

• Time: 5:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

• Location: Community Center Hall, 123 Family Lane, Hometown 

What to Expect: 

Join us for an evening filled with fun activities, raffle prizes, and a silent auction. Enjoy delicious 

food and entertainment while supporting a great cause! 

How You Can Help: 

1. Attend the event and bring your family and friends. 

2. Consider donating items for our silent auction or raffle. 

3. Spread the word by sharing our event on social media. 

Your support makes a difference in the lives of families we serve. Together, we can create a 

brighter future! 

Thank you for your continued support. We hope to see you at the event! 

Warm regards, 

The Family Support Services Team 


